
Mr. Don Crabtree 
Route 1, Box 39 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341 

Dear Don: 

41 00 ALAMEDA AVENUE 

EL PASO, TEXAS 79905 

Ed Barry, Managing D irector 

September 14, 1968 

I really enjoyed your letter and all the information. 

Don, I will make this kind of short and sweet, as I am getting ready 
to leave on a trip to Central and South America. I have this one core here 
which I mentioned in my last letter and I think it would be interesting for 
you to see, so if you want me to, I will mail it to you and you can mail it 
or hand it to Dr. Swanson. It will really be most interesting to fine out 
when the Indians worked the artifacts in that area. 

Rest assured that I will really enjoy receiving a copy of the paper 
y ou are doing on the volcanice glasses, etc. 

While in Central America, I will see what Obsidians or Obsidian arti­
facts are available in that area. If I have any luck, I will let you know. 

Let me know whether I should send the polyhedral core to you or whether 
I should send it directly to Dr. Swanson. Also, if you need any larger pieces 
of the Peacock, I will be g lad to ship or mail them to you at no cost. 

Thanks again. 

EB: jb 
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